City of Isleton

101 Second Street / P.O. Box 716 Isleton, California 95641
Tel: 916-777-7770 Fax: 916-777-7775 Info: vvoune.zepeda@cityolislelon.com

CITY OF ISLETON
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Isleton City Council will hold a public

hearing on July 13, 2021, at 6:30 p.m. at Isleton Community Center, 208 Jackson Street,
to consider the following:

1. LANDSCAPING AND LIGHTING ASSESSMENT DISTRICT NO. 2007-1
(LLAD). The City Council will consider the changes to the assessment amounts
and authorization to levy and collect assessment for Fiscal Year 2021-22 for the
Village on the Delta LLAD. Copies of the Engineer’s Report detailing the
improvement, proposed operation and maintenance cost, and the boundaries of the
LLAD are available at City Hall.

All interested persons are invited to present testimony on the matter at the meeting,
and/or submit written comments prior to the meeting. Submit any written comments to

the Deputy City Clerk, City of Isleton, 101 Second St., Isleton, CA 95641 or by e-mail at
Y.vonne.zepeda@pcityofisleton.com. %
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